Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Reynolds, Smith & Hills, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, February 6, 2014, 5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.

PLACE: Bearsdley Room at the John Boy Auditorium, 1200 S W C Owens Avenue, Clewiston, Florida 33440
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to a public hearing for the US 27 weigh station design project in Hendry County. The department currently is preparing design plans for construction of a virtual weigh station and bi-directional static scale within the median of US 27.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kati Sherrard, (863)519-2990 or via email at kati.sherrard@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Kati Sherrard, (863)519-2990 or via email at kati.sherrard@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Kati Sherrard, (863)519-2990 or via email at kati.sherrard@dot.state.fl.us.
